X

ks INDIANA STATE BAR ASSOCIATION
A ' A Serving the legal profession and the public

November 5, 2012

Jabez LeBret

Get Noticed Get Found Inc.

7577 Central Parke Blvd., Suite 102
Mason, OH 45040

Dear Mr. LeBret,

On behalf of the Indiana State Bar Association, thank you for yourk i;articilr:;tion)a?ﬂv]é ISBA
Annual Meeting on October 24-26, 2012.

The ISBA would not be able to put on quality programming without speakers who contribute
their time and expertise. The ISBA sincerely appreciates your contribution to the program and
we hope you will continue to support our efforts.

The feedback from the Annual Meeting was very positive. Participants greatly enjoyed the
“Maximize Your Time On-line” CLE Session giving especially high marks on Content of
Presentation (4.88 out of 5.0), Presenters’ Knowledge (5.0 out of 5.0), and Presenters’ Speaking
Ability (4.88 out of 5.0).

Speakers rarely receive a 5.00 — congratulations on receiving such high marks! Additionally, one
attendee commented that, “The speaker was really good.”

Again, thank you for your participation in the ISBA Annual Meeting. Your contribution helped
make this a successful event. Please know how much we value your time and talents.

Sincerely, # .

Cheri Harris

CLE & Special Projects Coordinator
Indiana State Bar Association

One Indiana Square, Suite 530, Indianapolis, IN 46204
(317) 639-5465, (800) 266-2581, Fax: (317) 266-2588, wwiw.inbar.org



